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Send ALL questions regarding this report to AE.Look.Ahead.Report@dot.ca.gov 

Discussions with Caltrans Staff about the contents of this report are not permitted. 

 

Notes: 
1) Subject to change without notice. 
2) Services listed have not been confirmed to be services that can be acquired under GC§ 4525. 
3) PIR/PIDs and scanned copies of contract referenced on this report can be found at https://dot.ca.gov/programs/procurement-and-

contracts/ae-contract-information/a-e-executed-contracts. 
4) Information on Scheduled Outreach Events is located at https://dot.ca.gov/programs/procurement-and-contracts/ae-contract-

information/a-e-outreach-events. 
5) Send questions regarding this report to: AE.Look.Ahead.Report@dot.ca.gov. 
6) Consultants that intend to submit Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) are strongly encouraged to being developing their SOQ package 

and Financial Documents as soon as notice of the impending RFQ is posted to this report.  
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